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	Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:

1. Cost per FTE, for the Math Department increased approximately 7.1% from FY 2004 thru FY 2005, versus 5.9% for division.
2. Faculty Ratio: Full-time to Part-time 53.4% to 46.6% (Fall 2003)

3. Faculty Ratio: Full-time to Part-time 57.1% to 42.9% (Fall 2004)  These ratios severely lag those of the division.
4. Course enrollment (headcount) by fiscal year increased about 5% from FY 2004 to FY 2005



	Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:
1. The department continues to pursue a two year time limit on pre-requisites; currently being reviewed by an ad-hoc sub-committee of the Curriculum Committee.
2. The department continues to pursue the academic withdrawal of students who have not satisfied the pre-requisite; the proposed policy has already been approved by both Faculty Senate and the Academic Policy Committee.

3. The department has re-located the Math Help Room so that it is adjacent to the Math Lab; to improve the ability of the department to meet student needs.

4. The department is participating in an AQIP Action Project.

5. The department now offers a 3-quarter teacher preparatory sequence for students majoring in early/middle childhood education.
6. The department is developing a new algebra sequence so that students may take Mat 101 and 102 in either a two or three-quarter format.

7. The department offers review sessions in Mat 101 and 102 to reinforce major concepts to students enrolled in these courses.

8. The department provides final exam review sheets to students enrolled in Mat 101 and 102 in order to improve student success on departmental final exams. 


Please e-mail this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.

